



Post di UWC Adriatic - Collegio del Mondo Unito dell'Adriatico O.N.L.U.S.



UWC Adriatic - Collegio del Mondo Unito dell'Adriatico O.N.L.U.S.

3.711 follower 4 giorni

We are deeply saddened to share with you the passing of Dr. Aldo Pianciamore, a longstanding friend and devoted supporter of the College.

After the loss of his wife, Hazel Marie Cole, Aldo honoured her memory by founding the Hazel Marie Cole il Premio alla Bontà, an initiative embodying her values of empathy and solidarity. Together, they touched the lives of countless students, offering not only support but genuine care.

For over 25 years, Dr Pianciamore remained closely connected to the College, transforming compassion into action and providing vital assistance to students and funding the pocket money for many of them. His unwavering generosity was celebrated in December during a special event, with contributions from our students, our Secretary General Valentina Bach, the Rettore Dr. Khalid El-Metaal and Elizabeth Sutcliffe, wife of the founding Rector, David Sutcliffe.

Aldo's legacy of compassion continues to inspire our community, reminding us that every act of kindness can change lives.

His funeral will be held in Trieste on Saturday, 25th January, at 12:00 PM, at the Church of Sant'Antonio in Piazza Sant'Antonio.









